All Saints Primary School
Information

Inspiring minds

08/11/19
Dear Parents / Carers,

Great to be met by a sea of smiling faces on Monday morning and also to see the pupils settling back into our school
routines so quickly. It was lovely to see many of you at the Parent Consultations this week; | will inform you of the
outcome of the Parent Questionnaire once | have compiled the responses. Whilst it is still early in the academic year,
I do hope that you now know where you child is compared with national expectations, what he/she has to do to
progress further, how you can support them at home and, more importantly, how they have settled in this year.

If you forgot to ask a question, if you are unsure of something that was said or if you wish to discuss any issue about
your child further, please email or pop into the School Office and the relevant member of staff will get back to you at
the earliest opportunity. Could | also say many thanks to all of you who completed the Parent Questionnaire. This is
not just a box ticking exercise for us, we really do care what you think about the school and are keen to hear your
suggestions on how we can improve.

Finally this week, may | take this opportunity to apologise for the unsightly thing that | am attempting to grow on my
face. | have been challenged to take part in Movember this year and, much to Maria (my wife’s) annoyance, have
taken the bait. Normal service will be resumed in December!

CO-OP LOCAL COMMUNITY FUND

As a reminder, could we all please register for a Co-op card (cost £1) and then affiliate you card to our School cause.
Please all encourage your family and friends to do the same. For further details, or for help registering, please
contact the School Office.

REMEMBRANCE SERVICE

Pupils and staff will be marking Remembrance Day on Monday 11" November with a short service at 11am. The
School Council have and will be selling poppies and other, more child friendly, items such as snap bands and wrist
bands between now and then.

CHILDREN IN NEED - Friday 15" November 2019

School council have voted and decided to raise money for Children In Need this year, we are going to have a dress up
day and cake stall. The cake stall will run like tuck shop so please ensure your child has 30p for playtime on that

day. Any cakes still available will be on sale at the end of the day so families... bring your pennies too for pick up!

If children would like to dress up for the day, then yellow is the theme! Whether a yellow jumper, yellow hair or
yellow Pudsey ears, we would love to see you! School council wanted children to know that they don’t have to bring
in £1. Instead they are asking for any contribution, from 10p to £10. Every little helps and really does make a
difference.

Please enjoy a restful weekend,

Nigel Roberts

Attachments:
¢ Great News - All Saints Chosen for Co-op Local Community Fund
e What’s on next Week W/C 11" November 2019
e Online Safety Newsletter: November 2019
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